
Middle School Dress Code

All St. Elizabeth’s School (SES) Middle School students (6-8) are required to follow the following Dress
Code guidelines.

SES believes that students should have the opportunity for individual expression of dress. In that same
spirit, students should think of their school attire as their workplace attire. They should dress in a
manner that is conducive to and not distracting from academic learning. We do not permit clothing
which supports or advertises alcohol, tobacco or related products, conspicuous consumption, violence,
or weapons, or which conveys other messages contrary to the values we promote within the school
community. Clothing should be secure and modest—undergarments should not be visible. Clothing
should also be reasonable for the activities that children will participate in that day (including P.E.).

Tops:
● Collared tops or clothing with SES or college/university logos are encouraged.
● Shirts must go to the waist or below, and necklines need to be up to the clavicle.

Bottoms:
● All pants must be clean and without tears or rips. No particular fabrics or colors are required.
● Shorts, skirts, and dresses must be longer than mid-thigh.
● Leggings under skirts are allowed, but the top must be mid-thigh.

Shoes:
● All shoes must be solid, sturdy, and safe for both indoor and outdoor use.
● No sandals, Crocs, open-toed shoes or cleats are allowed.

Hat/Sunglasses:
● Hats and sunglasses may only be worn outside.

Jewelry, Accessories, Hair Color and “Fit”:
● Jewelry and accessories should not interrupt the learning process of any student. And, please, no

oversize clothing!


